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From: "Deborah Wiggins" <sandwig2@comcast.net>
Date: Monday, January 08, 2018 4:24 PM

To: "clap9999" <clap9999@frontier.com>

Subject: report

CUMULATIVE DOCEMT REPORT
2014-2017

The first year that we opened the house to for casual summer visitors was 2014, at which time Spurgeon and Deb
Wiggins waited in the wings from 12:00-4:00 on Tuesdays. In July of 2015, more docents and days were added and
the hours changed from 1:00 to 4:00. The diligent Pat Dryer and the ubiquitous Cindy Yawkey teamed in, as well as
Lin Pollard and Nancy Neff with Cathy LaPointe putting on yet another hat for the Bonine house.

2014 Pocent monthly summaries did not yet exist. As changes were made in 2015 (starting in July), the monthly
summaries also came into play.

People respect progress and hard work. The giving throughout the years shows that.

Year People Donations
2015 198 $488.19

2016 431 $1.684.00
2017 462 $3,157.90

Your eyes are not deceiving themselves. The per capita giving nearly doubled between 2016 and 2017.

It is our sincere hopes. that this exceltent docent team wilt continue their dedication and enthusiasm for as.tong as it
takes.

Thank you all.

Sincerely, Deb Wiggins

1/8/2018



